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Dear Dr Leskaj

I would like to use this opportunity to personally express gratitude to you and your office for 
kindly hosting the 15th EUROSAI Annual Meeting of Eurosai Working Group on 
Environmental Auditing in Tirana, Albania.

Please convey my sincere appreciation to Ms Alma Shehu, Ms Elisa Metaj and Ms 
Armanda Begaj who were in daily contact with the EUROSAI WGEA secretariat and 
provided excellent assistance in organising the meeting, and Ms Irena Islami for her 
continuous support in the process.

It was a pleasure to note that the audit professionals from your institution showed great 
interest in the EUROSAI WGEA meeting and actively participated in the discussions as 
well as shared their experience in environmental auditing. I thank the State Supreme Audit 
Institution of Albania for its contribution to the activities of the EUROSAI Working Group on 
Environmental Auditing.

I thank you for your support and look forward to further collaboration!
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